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Vision

Mission

The Columbia Vantage Point Foundation strives
to be a well-funded foundation that uses its
resources to meet the needs of residents, staff
and facilities.

Vision And
Mission

The Columbia Vantage Point Foundation works
to earn the trust of residents, resident’s
families, and the larger community so they can
provide ample resources for the Foundation to
meet well the needs of residents, staff and
facilities.
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JOANN FRANCAVILLA

STEPHEN BARON

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

BOARD PRESIDENT

Directors

DR. LILLIAN BAUDER  -  RESIDENT BOARD MEMBER  

EDWARD JACOBS  -  RESIDENT BOARD MEMBER  

CLAIRE LEA , SECRETARY -  RESIDENT BOARD MEMBER  

VIRGINIA THOMAS  -  CORPORATE BOARD MEMBER  

JAMES VINCENT, TREASURER -  RESIDENT BOARD MEMBER  

As we reflect over the past year, I am filled with pride at the progress we have made in
solidifying the Columbia Vantage Point Foundation.

We have made strides in raising the visibility of the foundation within
the community and in building the necessary relationships outside of the community to
continue our work of servicing the residents, staff and the RVP Community.  We are excited to
culminate this work with the kick off of the Capital Campaign for the Health Center in 2025.

During this past year, the Foundation has continued to fund requests made by the
residents that have positively impacted the overall environment. These grants include
Sidwell Gardens, flowers for the Lobby area and contributing to the refurbishment of
the piano. In addition, the Foundation initiated the Holiday Craft Show, that featured
over 20 vendors and was attended by more than 100 residents. We supported the
resident’s very successful art exhibit this April. We have also been focused on our
external relationships as we sponsored our first legislative breakfast in November and
have maintained ongoing relationships with several local elected officials. We proudly
funded the Master Planning for the renovation of the health centers and anticipate our
focus in the coming year to be on actively supporting the capital campaign. 

DANIEL BALKIN, VP  -  CORPORATE BOARD MEMBER  

FRANK ALSTON - COMMUNITY AT LARGE  BOARD MEMBER

DR. CAROL ANN LEAL -  COMMUNITY AT LARGE BOARD MEMBER  

We want to thank Joann Francavilla who will be leaving us after several years of serving as the Foundation’s Executive Director. We
look forward to the identification of a new Executive Director.   As always if you have any questions or suggestions for the Foundation
please feel free to contact me at stevetbaron@gmail.com or 410-499-7604. 

mailto:stevetbaron@gmail.com


Community Support Fund $308378
29.3%

Cash $253103
27.5%

Staff Support Fund $234434
23.2%

Resident Support Fund $115813
20.1%

End of Year
Financial Assets

Accomplishments
Launched the Memorial Brick Program in Sidwell Garden
Funded a plaque for Sidwell Garden
Hosted our first Holiday Craft Fair
Developed Strategic Partnerships outside of RVP
Funded the restoration of the Steinway Piano
Funded the Master Plan for the Health Center Renovation
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Contact Us

Foundation@VantagePointResidences.org

410-964-5454


